
The Servants of the Pierced Hearts of Jesus and Mary 

Invite you to participate in our Vocational Retreat 

Fiat  
“Behold the servant of the Lord, let it be done to me according to your Word" 

 (Luke 1.,38) 

 
“Jesus calls with a love, a love capable of satisfying, of quenching the most intimate 
hunger and thirst of the human heart…yes, he calls in love because the Father has created 
us so that one day, at one historic moment of our life, while we are fishing beside the 
ocean of our realities of life,  we might hear Jesus’ voice speak to our hearts:  “Come, 
leave everything, and follow me…”( Mother Adela Galindo, Foundress SCTJM) 
 

November 11-14, 2016  

at Nazareth House Retreat Center 
             Served by SCTJM in the Catholic Diocese of Peoria 

 
The Fiat Discernment Retreat is for women interested in knowing more about religious life in the Institute of the Servants of the 
Pierced Hearts of Jesus and Mary. The weekend retreat will be directed by the Sisters, and will offer a deeper and more profound 
look into religious life lived through the charism that has been given to our Institute, which is “to be a living image and presence of 
the Heart of Mary in the heart of the Church and to form the human heart in the Splendor of Love, the Magisterium and the 
Treasures of the Church for a new civilization of love, life, truth and service.  Placing our Marian charism and feminine genius in 
communion and at the service of the Petrine principle.” 

 
A retreat sustained in the four pillars of our Spirituality: 

Eucharistic, Marian, Open to the gifts of the Holy Spirit and in the Heart of the Church! 

 

Cost: $45 per person 
This includes all meals (Friday dinner through Monday lunch), linens, double room occupancy, and full use of retreat Center facilities.  

Translation to Spanish will be available. 
 

To register, please email registration@nazarethretreathouse.org  
Please, send your payment to 

 

Nazareth House Retreat Center 

     P.O. Box 165 
    Henry, IL 61537 
  Tel: (309) 364-3084  

 

           
 

 For more information on our community please visit www.piercedhearts.org or corazones.org 

mailto:registration@nazarethretreathouse.org

